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Denver, CO 80203

September 25, 2019

Zane Kuenzler

Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Company
3310 W Aqueduct Ave

Littleton, CO 80123

Dear Zane,
The following wells are included in the Warning Letter dated and issued on this day.

UPRR BAUGHMAN FARMS 1 (05-017-06051)
BOGENHAGEN 1 (05-017-07255)

Sincerely,

Deborah Abrams
Engineering Technician
COGCC, DNR
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